
MAAE Executive Board Meeting
August 29, 2022 at 4:00 PM
Location: Zoom Meeting

The meeting was called to order by Tony McCaul at 4:00 PM. Due to connection issues, minutes started with the
Treasurer’s report.

SECRETARY'S REPORT – Minutes from Summer Executive Board Meeting was previously emailed.

TREASURER'S REPORT – Kevin Nugent reported that there is $17,092.36 in Checking and $13,886.91 in Savings

OLD BUSINESS: No old business

NEW BUSINESS: Mark has given us 1 hour during Fall PDI to meet. Tony shared his concern about having both MAAE
and MHTA at the same time. With meetings at simultaneously, each organization loses members to the other. It was
suggested to have our meeting be shortened in order for individuals to attend both. It was also suggested that we have a
combined meeting with them. Melanie suggested that we come back to this topic at another time due to time constraints.

Melanie will make a Canva design to remind the membership to bring Silent Auction Items. Burt will work on the Banquet
Script and share that out.

Burt needs Honorary members from Tony. Burt will also work on the Banquet Program and send it out to have Farm
Bureau print them for us.

Kevin will take care of getting plaques and Burt will be responsible for the other awards.

Burt asked if it was okay for the Alumni Association to join up with the MAAE and FFA scholarships. Melanie moved to
accept this proposal, Kevin seconded.

It was also suggested to do an apparel order for MAAE shirts, hats, ect. We should have some options to present at PDI
with an order form and have it shipped directly to them

Fill the buckets will be done for the New Teacher’s this year. Mark will get the buckets. Jenny will work on this with Mark,
Buddy and Aaron.

Alumni will purchase gift cards to place in the buckets.

Tony offered it was time to recognize Aaron McKim or Buddy McKendree as an Honorary Member. Melanie suggested
Dave Wyrik.

Kevin will register everyone for the NAAE convention. Let him know if you are taking your spouse as soon as possible.
Flights will need to be scheduled.

Melanie suggested that a session on how to complete applications for NAAE awards be held during Fall PDI. Tony will
touch base with Mark to see if this is an option

Adjourn at 4:39 PM.

Respectfully Submitted,

Jenny Troyer
MAAE Secretary


